From: Kedrowski.Barbara [
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2005 7:13 AM
To: Veronica Thomason
Cc: Horn.Linda
Subject: FW: Request for Comments on R04021 - Due May 25, 2005
 

Comments from We Energies: 
 

 1.  In regard to all of the proposed standards, language needs to be added in regard to communications also coming from a contract holder for tolling agreements.
 

 2.  Specifically in regard to standard S3X, language should be added that a PPO or contract holder should not "routinely" operate without an approved schedule.
Occasionally, plants do operate without a nomination in place and simply absorb the associated penalties.
 

 3.  Specifically in regard to standard S16, the timing disconnect between the gas and the electric day could impact electric reliability.  A standard addressing communications between RTO's, PPO's and TSP's is good, but doesn't go far enough. 
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